
 

 

Thursday 17th November 2016 

Dear Shacklewell Families, 

Visit from the Apple Education team. 
 

We are delighted to let you know that our federation has been asked to take 

part in filming for a story about how we use mobile technology in our 

classrooms. 
 

A team from Apple will be coming to our school on Thursday December 7th to 

take photos of your child’s class. If you are happy for your child to be 

photographed then please can you sign the attached release form and return it 

to school as soon as possible. 
 

This is an excellent opportunity to showcase some of the amazing learning 

your children carry out in school and will help us to support other schools who 

are beginning to use technology in their settings. 

Thank you again for all your support. 
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